
West Park Residents Association 

August 22 Committee Meeting  

SUMMARY OF THE MEETING AUGUST 8TH 2022 

  
Issues discussed included: 

 West Park Fields playground. Plans for the children’s playground are now 

published and received a positive response from the committee in terms of the 

range and quality of the equipment as well as its proposed position adjacent to 

Spen Lane. 

  

 West Park Fields Tree Planting. We welcome the proposal by Woodland 

Creation for more trees to be planted on the West Park Fields but we feel the 

current suggestion is inappropriate. Rather than plant in the hay meadow it 

would be better to site them lower down the slope near the stream. There was an 

onsite meeting with Woodland Creation at 2.30pm on Thursday 18 August and 

this strategy was agreed with them.  Please refer to the email sent out to 

members on Saturday 13 August.  

  

 WPRA AGM will again take place at Lawnswood School on Thursday 6 

October from 7 – 8.30pm. The agenda is not yet finalised but we are expecting 

to have updates on Leeds Bradford Airport and the councils plans for roads and 

transport in our area. Many thanks to Lawnswood School for letting us use their 

building. 

  

 Due to covid our AGMs in the last couple of years have moved to September 

/October. In 2023 we intend to move back to the traditional March/April time 

The NEXT MEETING of the Committee is planned for 26 September. If you wish to raise 
any particular issues, please email Graham on chair@westparkresidents.org.uk 
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